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Everett Public Schools offers online kindergarten registration 
An easy process for families to enroll the Class of 2033  
 

If your child will be five years old 
by August 31, 2020, it’s time to 
register for kindergarten!  
 
Online registration is available 
on the district website. Register 
now to access information about 
your school’s kindergarten 
program and receive a parent 
resource and children’s book 
“Kindergarten, Here I Come!”  

 
Registration also reserves your child’s spot in Everett Ready, our transition-into-
kindergarten program scheduled for August 17-21, at our elementary schools. Contact 
EarlyLearning@everettsd.org with any questions. 
 
To find out which school your kindergartener will attend, click on Path Finder on the 
district’s transportation webpage or call the transportation office at 425-385-4144.  
 
We look forward to welcoming your student next school year. 
 
---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Kathy Reeves, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
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